
Postponement of Festival of Media APAC 
 
The global outbreak of Coronavirus means it has become impossible for us to safely host the judging and 
awards ceremony for Festival of Media APAC planned for the end of March in Singapore this year.  
 
With due regard to the health and safety of all of our judges, guests, host venues and country we have 
taken the decision to postpone the judging and awards ceremony for our Festival of Media APAC Awards 
until later in the year. 
 
Set to take place on Tuesday 24th March and Thursday 26th March respectively the decision has been 
taken to move the judging and awards ceremony events to Tuesday 11th August and Thursday 13th August 
2020 in Singapore. 
 
We appreciate your support and patience in these worrying times and are looking forward to discovering 
and revealing the winners later in the year with you all. 
 
In the meantime our sympathies are with those people around the world who have contracted the virus 
and wish them all a speedy recovery. 
 
 
 


